
VILLAGE OF TOLONO 
PLANNING & ZONING BOARD 

January 6, 2021 
 
The Village of Tolono Planning & Zoning Board met on January 6, 2021, at the meeting room in the Police 
Station, located at 205 E. Main St., Tolono, IL. Chairman Wade Thweatt called the meeting to order at 6:05pm. 
Roll call found the following members present: Rich Cunnington, Josie Donovan, Noah Ruggieri, and Jamie 
Snodgrass. Holly Laurent and Nate Tate absent. 
 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Received feedback, ideas and comments from Kathy Harden, Matt Talbott, Allen Burwell, Larry Kearns and 
Vicki Montgomery. 
 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MINUTES 
Minutes for the December 9, 2020 meeting were approved. 
 

BUSINESS 
Thweatt explained interest to improve downtown and would like feedback and input from local business 
owners. 
 

NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting is January 13, 2021 at the Police Station. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Rena Anderson 
Administrative Secretary 
 
XC: File 
 Village Clerk 
 
  


